
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Yorktown Heights Fire 
District Board of Fire Commissioners, will be held on the 30th day of August, 
2021, at 6:30 p.m. at Station #2, Locksley Road Firehouse, 794 Locksley 
Road, Yorktown Heights, New York, to review responses to the Requests for 
Proposals approved at the June 8, 2021 regular monthly of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners, seeking (1) bond counsel and (2) municipal advisors.  This 
Notification is being given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of 
Section 104(1) of the Public Officers Law of the State of New York.  
 
By order of the Board of the Fire Commissioners of the Yorktown Heights 
Fire District.  
 
Jeanmarie Klaus 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Yorktown Heights Fire District 
 
 


